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HB 1536, HD2 
Relating to Salaries 

 
Chair Taniguchi, Chair Kim and Members of both Committees, my name is Max Sword, here as a 
private citizen, to offer my comments on this bill.   
 
I would like to just comment on the fact that this bill seems to be an unfair freeze of salaries on 
the members of the Legislature, compared to the other branches of government. 
 
As a former member of the old Judicial and Legislative Salary Commissions, I have always 
supported fair pay for fair work, as well as even application of the raises. 
 
Though the public believes that the Legislators work only 60 days out of the year, there is not one 
legislator who goes home after the 60 days in session and not receive a phone call during the 
other 300+ days of the year from the public. 
 
Because the Legislators have received pay raises based on a calendar year, I believe that it has put 
them one pay raise behind the other branches of government, since those pay raises are based on a 
fiscal year. 
 
There is no fairness or even application of the raises when this freeze goes into affect.  
 
Mahalo for considering my comments!  

 
 


